STATEMENT OF COMPLIANCE
WITH PUBLIC NOTICE REQUIREMENTS
FOR KUCO-FM, EDMOND, OKLAHOMA

On January 26, 2021, an application for renewal for KUCO-FM was filed. Local
public notices were broadcast concerning this application on the dates and at the
times listed below:

On-Air Announcements:

February 1, 2021 at 3:13 pm
February 5, 2021 at 8:58 pm
February 9, 2021 at 12:42 pm
February 22, 2021 at 1:10 pm
February 25, 2021 at 10:00pm
March 3, 2021 at 6:45 pm

A copy of this “Statement of Compliance with Public Notice Section 73.3580 of
the Commission’s Rules” was printed and signed on the 9*" day of March, 2021.*

seneral Manager

*The studios of KUCO-FM were closed due to a major winter storm during the
week of February 15™-19'" and renewal announcements could not be broadcast.
On advice of counsel, the renewal announcement dates were extended through
March 5%, 2021.



On-Air Announcement, Renewal of License for KUCO, Edmond, Oklahoma

On January 26, 2021, The University of Central Oklahoma, licensee of KUCO 90.1
FM, Edmond, Oklahoma, filed an application with the Federal Communications
Commission for renewal of its broadcast license. Members of the public wishing
to view this application or obtain information about how:to file comments and
petitions on the application can visit publicfiles.fcc.gov and search.in KUCO's.
p"u.bi_i'c file.



